MEMO:

All Parents
FROM:

Mrs. Altenburger and Ms. Gartrell
SUBJECT:

St. Ursula Field Day 
DATE:


March 14, 2018
St. Ursula’s Field Day will take place on Friday, May 4th   at Double Rock Park.  In the event of rain, our rain date is Thursday, May 24th.  The purpose of this memo is to solicit parent Shield approved volunteers for this event.  All veteran parent volunteers would be appreciated.  We need at least 7 people per group, primary grades K-3, intermediate grades 4-5, and middle school grades 6-8, to act as Judges, Starters, and Grade Coordinators. We also need umpires for the softball and kickball games.
NOTE:  ALL FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS MUST BE Shield APPROVED. THE TIME WILL COUNT AS SERVICE HOURS AND TIME ENJOYED WITH AND FOR OUR CHILDREN.

We are grateful for any assistance you can give.  The success of our previous field days has largely been attributed to the time and talents donated by our volunteers.  There will be a brief meeting prior to Field Day to inform you of your duties.  We will fill the positions on a first come-first serve basis.  Please return the bottom portion of this letter by Tuesday, March 27, 2018            Thank You!  

_______I am interested in volunteering in the following areas

Primary (K-3)____________  
Intermediate (4-5)________   
   

Kickball Umpire_________
Middle School (6-8)_______

      
Softball Umpire_________
______I have previous Field Day experience as a ___________________
Parent’s Name________________________
Phone #_______________

Student’s Name_______________________
Homeroom_____________

